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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

November 22, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD No. _ 1242 ,s. 2023

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

ENDORSEMENT OF GLOBAL PEACE CONVENTION 2023

1. Attached is Memorandum No. OM-OASOPS-2023-11-026 dated November
15, 2023 from Dr. Dexter A. Galban, Assistant Secretary for Operations re:
Peace Convention 2023 (GCP2023) with the theme “One Family Under God :
Vision for National Transformation and a Civilization of Peace,” to be
conducted on December 10-14, 2023 in Manila, for appropriate action
subject to strict adherence to no collection policy and no disruption of
classes.

2. Attention is invited to paragraph 4, the GCP 2023 is free of charge, voluntary
and non mandatory.

3. Interested participants may coordinate with Mr. Kier Aventurado at
kaventurado@globalpeace.org, or at 09688872997 .

4. For immediate dissemination..

JOCELYN DR. ANDA
Director IV

Encl.: As stated
Reference:
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

>

ddress: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
mail address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph
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R epublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR OPERATIONS
BUREAU OF LEARNER SUPPORT SERVICES
School Health Division | School Sports Division | Learner Formation Division
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MEMORANDUM
TO - REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM R°A. GALBAN
Secretary for Operations
SUBJECT : ENDORSEMENT OF GLOBAL PEACE CONVENTION 2023
DATE 3 15 NOVEMBER 2023

This is in reference to the letter of the Global Peace Foundation to the Office of the
Assistant Secretary for Operations, dated 10 November 2023 regarding their request
for endorsement of the Global Peace Convention 2023 (GPC2023), which intends to
provide a venue for different leaders from all backgrounds and industries to network,
identify common ground, and establish collaborative, practical action plans to
improve human security and well-being.

With the theme "One Family Under God: Vision for National Transformation and a
Civilization of Peace,” the GPC2023 will be held on 10-14 December 2023 in Manila,
Philippines.

With this, we would like to respectfully endorse to your good office the request of the
Global Peace Foundation for your consideration and appropriate action, subject to
existing rules and regulations of our Agency on the conduct of these activities,
particularly on the policy of no disruption of classes.

Kindly take note that participation to the GPC2023 shall be free of charge,
voluntary, and non-mandatory.

Interested teachers, learners, and youth leaders may coordinate with Mr. Kier
Aventurado at kaventurado@globalpeace.org or 09688872997 or visit their website
at https://www.globalpeace.org for additional information. Attached herewith is the
invitation letter and event briefer from the organizers for your further reference.
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